
  

 

Acting Chair: Mehboob Khan Chief Executive: Matthew Trainer 

 
Dear GP Colleagues,  
 
Re: Recent Issues with some electronic discharge summaries  
 
As previously communicated, we have identified an issue where some GP practices did not receive an 
Electronic Discharge Summary from us. While we have identified the issue, the process of reissuing the 
discharge summaries continues, we expect to have completed this by the 12th February 2025.  
 
Due to the nature of the process to resolve this issue, you may receive a duplicate discharge summary 
during this period. We will be taking every action to minimise any duplication but apologise in advance if 
you do receive a duplicate discharge summary. 
 
This does not affect all GP practices and in most cases the number of summaries for each practice 
should be small.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact Janet.Bartlett@nhs.net 
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